
LEGAL NOTICE 
OHIO TURNPIKE AND  

INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 
682 Prospect Street 
Berea, Ohio  44017 

(440) 234-2081 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (“RFP”) FOR 
INVESTMENT SAFEKEEPING SERVICE PROVIDER 

 
 The Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission (“Commission”) has issued a RFP 
soliciting Proposals from qualified firms to perform Investment Safekeeping Services on behalf 
of the Commission.  Qualified firms constitute a bank or savings and loan association that is 
eligible to be a depository of public moneys under Section 135.04 of the Ohio Revised Code and 
that is also authorized under Ohio law to act as trustee for the safekeeping of securities.   
  
 One (1) original and two (2) copies of sealed Proposals will be received at the 
Commission’s offices, 682 Prospect Street, Berea, OH  44017, c/o the Procurement 
Department, until 5:00 P.M. (E.S.T.), November 8, 2013.   

 
 The solicitation is on file and available from the Procurement Department at (440) 234-
2081.  This document will be forwarded upon request and without charge to any interested, 
prospective Investment Safekeeping Service Providers.  All inquiries concerning this solicitation 
must be submitted in writing to Kevin Golick, Procurement Manager, via email to 
kevin.golick@ohioturnpike.org, with the Inquiry Period ending at the close of business 5:00 
P.M. (E.D.T.) on October 31, 2013. 
 
 The Commission reserves the right to require responding firms to submit additional 
written or oral clarifications of their Proposals. 
 
 The Commission further reserves the right to reject any and all Proposals and to waive 
informalities and defects.  The Commission will notify the successful firm as soon as practicable 
after the receipt and review of Proposals.   
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